
It has been a pleasure assisting you with your Health Insurance Needs.  This 
letter will serve as an update to you about the possible changes your plan may 
have for 2019.

As your Senior Health Insurance Representative, representing all major 
Medicare Health Insurance Plans,  it is important that you contact me to 
review the possible changes to your plan for 2019.  Each year, plans may 
have changes and it is important to speak with me to see how these 
changes will be affecting you and your coverage.

Since our goal each year is to put you in the most comprehensive, suitable 
yet affordable coverage, it is important to speak with you to see if your 
current plan is right for you.

Insurance Updates

Do not forget to contact me before the Annual Open Enrollment Period 
which starts October 15th to discuss any questions or concerns you have with 
your Medicare Health coverage.

Best Regards,

Annual Notice of Change Letters are 
sent to you every year from your 
current Health Insurance carrier.

As your Senior Health Insurance 
Agent, I am here to assist you with 
any transitions that may be needed.

DEAR VALUED CLIENT


